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Andrew Leon

From: Chair-Li Chang <changchairli@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 2:13 PM
To: Andrew Leon
Subject: Objection to proposed plan to install small cell wireless facility on 4011 92nd Ave SE-

FileNos. WCF19-017

Dear Andrew, 
 
I have serious concern about the noise and radiation risks from the installation of a small cell wireless 
facility on 4011 92nd Ave SE, Mercer Island. 
 
I currently reside and own the house at 4017 92nd Ave SE. I would suggest you find another location 
away from my home address for the installation of the small cell wireless facility. 
 
Unless you already chosen a location near the Mercer Island High School back parking lot along 
92nd Ave SE, that maybe a good alternate location if I may suggest. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Charlie Chang 
4017 92nd Ave SE 
 


